
2013-2014 Washington University Concerto and Aria Competition 

The Washington University Symphony Orchestra is pleased to announce the Concerto and Aria Competition for the 

2013-2014 season.  The competition is open to all currently enrolled undergraduate Washington University 

students or Washington University graduate students enrolled as music majors.  Applicants should present a single 

movement concerto or one movement from a standard concerto, or be prepared to sing two arias.  

The competition will take place on NOVEMBER 11, 2013 from 5:00 – 7:00 pm.  

Accompaniment is required. The Department of Music will provide up to $100 in compensation for the 

accompanist of the competitor’s choice.  The competitor is responsible for accompanist fees over $100.  

The winner will perform with the Washington University Symphony Orchestra on FEBRUARY 28, 2014 and will 

receive a Friends of Music $500 merit scholarship.  The winner will be chosen at the discretion of the judges and all 

decisions are final.  The winner will need to be available all Mondays in February 2014 between 7:30 – 10:00 pm. 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________ 

Instrument/Voice Part: __________________________________________ 

Current Teacher:________________________________________________ 

Name of Audition piece w/Composer*: ____________________________________________________ 

Length of Piece: ___________ 

Name of Accompanist:__________________________________________ 

Applicant Signature:_________________________________________ Date:______________________ 

 

 

Please return this completed form with three copies of your piano score by OCTOBER 15, 2013 to: 

Jennifer Gartley 

Room 107 

560 Music Center 

560 Trinity Ave 

St. Louis, MO 63116 

 

* In the rare case where the winner’s chosen selection is not available for orchestra, the Department reserves the right to select 

a comparable feasible substitute. 


